
 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING A GIFT TO SERENITY RENEWAL FOR FAMILIES 

 

Thank you for making your donation to Serenity Renewal for Families.  We greatly appreciate your 

support, and you can rest assured we will use your gift to help impact the lives of the people we serve.  

With your donation, you have helped ensure that no one is turned away for financial reasons.   

You will receive your Tax Receipt within one week.  Please check your junk mail as it can end up in there 

as well.  If you don’t receive your receipt or if you wish to receive a hard copy mailed to you, please give 

us a call at 613-523-5143.   

Serenity Renewal for Families provides hope and support in a safe environment through short-term 

counselling, educational workshops and programs for individuals and families affected directly or 

indirectly by addictions. 

THANK YOU AGAIN FOR YOUR BELIEF IN OUR WORK BY MAKING YOUR GIFT! 

From the Serenity Renewal for Families team 

613-523-5143 

For more information on any of the programs offered at Serenity Renewal for Families, please check out 

our website at www.serenityrenewal.ca    

Counselling: Individual, couples and families – contact the office at 613-523-5143 

Educational workshops: email worshops@serenityrenewal.ca 

Family Programs: B.A.B.E.S., Strengthening Families, Teens, Parents Forever: 

email familyprograms@serenityrenewal.ca 

Continuing Care: A 12-week structured program for people who have recently completed an in-patient 

addictions treatment center: email continuingcare@serenityrenewal.ca 
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